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BSNF Announces Los Angeles, CA Ingate Change for 
Chicago and Chicago Interchange Points 
Effective January 19, 2009
 

 

Ingate processing for eastbound loads to Chicago and Chicago Interchange Points 
from Los Angeles will take place at the Los Angeles - Hobart gate (located on Sheila 
Street) beginning Monday, January 19, 2009, at 12:01 a.m. PST. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing representative.

We appreciate your business.


